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             Email: jgallagher844@c2kni.net
Learn, Achieve, Pray, Believe.   

22 October 2021.
Dear Parents/Guardians,
Thank you for supporting our recent Cash for Clobber Recycling Collection, which raised £360. This money will be used to support our ongoing Eco-activities in school.

The children will be off school from Monday 25th – Friday 29th October for the Hallowe’en Break and School Development Days. School will reopen for children on Monday 1st November.

After School Gaelic Club with Mark Poland will start on Monday November 1st for P6 boys and girls and on Tuesday 2nd November for P7 boys and girls. 

Given the continuing restrictions placed on schools and associated difficulties brought about by COVID-19, we feel is it advisable not to host face-to-face parent/teacher meetings again this year. However, we are going to arrange parent/teacher briefings by telephone call to discuss your child’s progress, starting on Monday November 1st and continuing for two weeks. To facilitate the briefings, school will close at 1.30 p.m. for all pupils on Wednesday 10th, Thursday 11th and Friday 12th November.
Please remember that our new Scholastic Book Club is up and running. You can go to https://schools.scholastic.co.uk/st-bronaghs/digital-book-club to browse the latest books and order online. For every £1 you spend in the Book Club, our school will earn 20p in Scholastic Rewards. The closing date for ordering online is Wednesday November 10th, thanks.
Having reviewed the current situation with Covid-19 and the impact it continues to have on society, we are going to continue with current systems and procedures until Christmas when we will review the situation once again. Thank you for your co-operation and understanding during these challenging times and as always keep safe and well.
Yours sincerely,

John Gallagher
Principal.
St Bronagh’s Primary School,


Rostrevor,


BT34 3BB.





Phone: (028) 4173 8450
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